December 3, 2012
Ronald R. Bohannan, P.E.






Tierra West LLC
5571 Midway Park Pl NE
Albuquerque, NM  87109
Re:
Sagebrush Community Church, 6440 Coors Blvd NW 
Request for Permanent C.O. –Accepted 
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 8-29-06, (D12D001)

Certification dated: 11-29-12


Dear Mr. Bohannan,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 11-30-12, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

A separate grading plan should be submitted for subsequent Building Permit approvals as it is difficult to see where the building is on the certification submitted and will help with grading adjacent to the structure.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.







Sincerely,







Curtis Cherne, P.E.







Principal Engineer, Hydrology







Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

E-mail
